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ICC FOAM PLASTIC INSULATION STANDARD 

COMMITTEE (IS-FPI) 
 

The seventh meeting of the  
ICC Foam Plastic Insulation Standard Committee 

will be held July 25, 2019.   
 

- MEETING NOTICE - 
 

Teleconference Meeting 

 Thursday, July 25, 2019, 1:00 pm-5:00 pm CT    

 

 
The purpose for this meeting is for the IS-FPI committee to consider: 
 

• The purpose for this meeting is for the IS-FPI committee to consider public input that has been submitted 
from the January 2019 Public Comment Draft #2 of the ICC 1100 Standard for Spray-applied Polyurethane 
Foam Plastic Insulation; and  

 

• Review and adjudicate the Public Comments received on the January 2019 Public Comment Draft #2 of 
the ICC 1100 Standard for Spray-applied Polyurethane Foam Plastic Insulation 

 
  

The tentative agenda will be posted on the ICC website at IS-FPI website.  
 
 

The scope of the IS-FPI committee is to create an American National Standard to establish the minimum physical and 
performance properties as well as application requirements for spray applied foam plastic insulations. 

 
 

 This meeting is open to the public.  
If you plan on attending, please contact Steven Thorsell, Committee Secretary for call in information. 

Agendas, meeting minutes, meeting materials and all other documents can be found on the IS-FPI website. 

 
 
 

TO ATTEND, AND FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
  

    

Steven Thorsell, AIA, CSI,  

ICC-ES Director of Environmental Programs 
Committee Secretary 
Central Regional Office 
4051 West Flossmoor Road 
Country Club Hills, IL 60478-5795 
800-423-6587, ext. 4313  

e-mail: sthorsell@icc-es.org 

http://www.iccsafe.org/codes-tech-support/codes/code-development-process/standards-development/is-fpi/
http://www.iccsafe.org/codes-tech-support/codes/code-development-process/standards-development/is-fpi/

